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The EV Show Horse committee met on January 10th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

 

OTT and Owner Rider 
Show (December) 

As the first meeting of the year after the December Show, plans 
are already underway for the 2023 event. 
 
After the 2022 event, a survey was created and is available for 
attendees to share their feedback.  
 
 

 

Summer Show (January) With the upcoming Summer Show planned for the weekend, 
requests for an additional measuring day were emailed through 
to the EV office.  
 
An additional measuring session was organised for the Sunday.  
 
With the extensive heat scheduled, many breed rings and 
societies requested that their rings be moved to the Sunday.  
 
 

 

Barastoc (February)  Several breed societies have confirmed their attendance, with 
several traders also confirmed.  
 
Entries are expected to close this week and with the EV office 
just returning to work after a brief break, it was noted that a high 
volume of Barastoc enquiries were received over Christmas, 
prompting the review of entry opening and closing dates for 
Barastoc in 2024.  
 
 

 


